VILLAGE OF RAYMOND
STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT (SWUD)

OCTOBER 21, 2019

On Monday, October 21 2019, the Village of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their regular monthly meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Roll call was taken as follows; present were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Members, Scott Brenton, James Phillips, Brent Kultgen, and John Strueder.  Charlie, from RA Smith National, and Village Trustee, Paul Ryan were also present for the meeting. 

1. APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM May 20, 2019 and August 19, 2019:

MINUTES WERE APPROVED ON A KULTGEN/SCHWARTZ MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

2. UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

a. Update on tributaries cleaned:

Charlie gave an update regarding a couple of trees that the Village’s DPW cleaned out of the river, North of 7-Mile Road.  

3. NEW BUSINESS:

a. Discussion/Decision on projects for 2019-2020:

b. Discussion/Decision/Review of 2020 Proposed SWUD Budget:

APPROVE PROPOSED BUDGET AND PRESENT IT TO THE VILLAGE BOARD, MADE ON A PHILLIPS/BRENTON MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.


There was no public comment. 


At 6:55 pm, the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A PHILLIPS/STRUEDER MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.

Respectfully submitted, 

Scott Brenton – Secretary

Storm Water Utility District

